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paperback. Book Condition: New. Ship out in 2 business day, And Fast shipping, Free Tracking number will be
provided a>er the shipment.Pages Number: 190 Publisher: China Agricultural University Pub. Date :2007-08-01
1st edition 1st printing 2007-08-01. organic is a vocational education is an important foundation courses.
vocational education classes in forestry. animal husbandry plays a very important role. This book introduces
the organic compounds. alkanes. aromatic hydrocarbons. halogenated hydrocarbons. ether-alcohol-phenols.
aldehydes and ketones quinones. nitrogen-containing organic compounds. heterocyclic compounds and
alkaloids. isomers. lipids. amino acids and proteins thirteen chapters. And the book also describes the
important physical constants of organic matter measurement techniques. separation and purification
technology of organic matter. organic matter of identification techniques. such as organic synthesis Part 5
experimental training. Contents: Chapter 1 Introduction Section I Section II organic compounds with the
molecular structure of organic compounds III Classification Summary Chapter review questions to think chain
hydrocarbon Section III alkane alkene alkyne chapter II Review questions Chapter Summary think aromatics
aromatics Section II classification and naming the molecular structure of aromatic hydrocarbons Section IV
the nature of single-ring aromatic substituents on the benzene ring polycyclic aromatic positioning rule V
hydrocarbon Summary Chapter review questions thinking about the classification of halogenated
hydrocarbons and halogenated hydrocarbons named Section II Section III important nature of halogenated
hydrocarbons halogenated Summary Chapter review questions to think the first ether-alcohol-phenols Section
III alcohol ether of phenol II Review Summary Chapter thinking questions aldehydes and ketones aldehydes and
ketones quinones Section II quinones Review Summary Chapter VII thinking questions carboxylic acid to replace
acid-Section II replace the acid Summary Chapter review questions to think amine nitrogen-containing organic
compounds Section II amide Summary Review questions Chapter of heterocyclic compounds thinking and
heterocyclic compounds. alkaloids Section II alkaloids Summary Review thinking questions Chapter isomers
Section substances...
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